Freshmen Football Players and Parents, 
	Welcome to Bishop Kelly, we are looking forward to working with your son for the next four years in our football program.  Football is a unique sport in saying that, even if this is your son’s first year playing the sport, he will be fine and have a great experience.  I would like to explain our summer football program and schedule in preparation for our football season starting in August.  First and foremost, we want your son to participate in multiple sports and activities while they are at BK.  We also want you and your family to go on vacation during the summer, we hope by getting this information out now it helps in planning your summer schedule. 
	Freshmen Football players are encouraged to participate in our Summer Conditioning class and Freshmen football camp. If for any reason they cannot take this class or go to camp, we still want them to play football in August. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Summer Conditioning class will begin June 17 and last through August 1st. Please fill out the application and send it to Coach Brennan at Bishop Kelly High School. 
(see attached conditioning class schedule and application)

· Freshmen football Camp will be July 15th, 16th, 17th, 18th,  at Nampa High School, this camp will be held in the mornings from 9:00am -11:30am.  We will provide transportation leaving BK at 8am and returning home by 1pm.  We will issue football equipment during throughout the summer after conditioning class.  We also will use time during the conditioning class to put in our offense plays and defensive schemes. 
(see the attached application for the Freshmen football camp)


If at any time you have questions, please don’t hesitate to give me a call or send me an email. 

Thank you for your continued support of our football program at Bishop Kelly. 

Go Knights!!

Coach Tim Brennan
Bishop Kelly High School 
Head Football Coach  
7009 Franklin Rd. 
Boise Idaho, 83709
tbrennan@bk.org
208-949-3907 
